
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

3rd September 2018 

 
 
Dear Residents  
 
We will be celebrating Arbor Day on Saturday 8th September, by planting trees and, as is the 
Broadacres’ way, this will include a number of other exciting activities: 
 

 7.30 am – Tea, coffee, rusks and muffins in the Club House.  For catering purposes, 

please RSVP to Jackie (Ext 200) by Wednesday 5th September. 

 

 If you are prepared to plant trees, please let Jackie know (Ext 200) when you RSVP 

for the other activities.   

 

 8.00 am or so – move to plant the trees.  If you are participating in the planting please 

bring your own spades, etc.  Water will be delivered to you during the morning. 

 

 12 noon – South Africa plays Australia in the Rugby Championship.  We will be showing 

this in the Club House.  Bring snacks and drinks and join the biased rugby fans! 

 

 4.30 pm – Street Braai on the patio and lawns just outside the Club House.  Fires will be 

lit at 5.00 pm.   Please bring your own drinks, glasses, plates, cutlery, napkins, meat, 

salads, etc.  If you have any suitable lamps, or enclosed candle containers to put on the 

tables, please bring them with you.  Let’s use the Arbor Day tradition to celebrate our first 

Spring/Summer braai together.   

 

 To ensure we have sufficient tables and chairs for the braai, please book through 

Jackie (Ext 200) by Wednesday 5th September.  

 
EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO ATTEND,  ANY OR ALL,  OF THE ACTIVITIES. 

For further information, please contact Judy Stuart, Activities (Ext 1087) 
 or Bev Jackson, Catering (Ext 106). 

 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a Communication to Residents about The Arbor Day Programme 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


